Kari Braniff

From: Joe Gilbert

Sent: Monday, August 25, 2008 8:53 AM
To: Kari Braniff

Subject: Young

Kari

The Young’s are approved and finaled for a 4 bedroom residence on their current septic. Any New residence would
require a additional septic system. Or a large modification to the current system. The Tanks of the current system are
adequate for a 6 bedroom, but the drainfield is only sized for a 4-bedroom.

You can approve the ADU without septic, they won’t get a building permit until the septic issue is resolved.

Please let me know if they want to contact me.

JOE GILBERT

Environmental Health Specialist 11

Certified On-Site Wastewater Systems Inspector
Kittitas County Public Health

411 N Ruby St. Suite 3

Lllensburg, WA, 98920

Phone:(509) 933-8202 / Fax:(509) 962-70.52
joe.gilbert@co.kittitas.wa.us

Public Health: Always Working for a Safer and Healthier Kittitas County
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